SITE PLAN REVIEW MEETING
September 25, 1996

The site plan review meeting was called to order at 7:30

P.M. by Chairman Al Hunter. Also present for the Planninc
Commission were Jerry Austin, Pat Henige, Don Krauss, David
Stewart, and Don Zehnder. Terry Carleton was absent.

Seven (7) people were in the audience.

Presentation of Cinema Hollvywood plans, Co-owners Paul
Glantz & Carl Slemer :

6 screen theatre, large screen, highback seats, 1 parking
space for each 4 seats, 20 full time employees, site light-
ing has been reviewed, opening in May 1997.

Motion by Austin supported by Zehnder to approve site vplan
for Cinema Hollywood. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Austin, supported by Henige to adjourn at 8:10

P.M. Motion was carried 6-0.

Don Krauss, Secretary
Planning Commission



